
From: Diamond, Jeremy <Jeremy.Diamond@turner.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/25/2016 12:17:52 PM
Subject: CNN confirming plutonium shipment letter

Hi Chaney -

I’m a reporter with CNN looking to confirm that Gov. Haley wrote a letter to Energy Sec. Moniz urging him to stop the 
shipment of weapons-grade plutonium to South Carolina.

Can you confirm the letter & provide a copy?

Hoping to match this Reuters report as soon as possible, so please confirm when you can: http://www.reuters.com/article/us-
usa-japan-nuclear-idUSKCN0WQ1NO 

Thanks,

Jeremy

-- 
Jeremy Diamond
CNN Politics Digital
C: 914 514 7551
@JDiamond1
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